GP ANNUAL SURVEY

We are aware that the GP Annual Survey
ordinarily takes place at this time of year.
Historically, there has been a low response rate
from patients at this practice.

We sincerely believe that patients who are happy
often do not feel the need to feed back quite as
strongly as those who are not.

We would encourage all of our patients who are
happy with our services to also add their voice.

We feel this would give us a more representative
view of how we can continue to improve our
services.
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